
City of Caseville 
REQUEST FOR BIDS  The City of Caseville is accepting bids for replacement of existing asphalt (the City will remove existing asphalt) with 6 inches of concrete for an area approximately 14,800 sq. ft., for the parking lot located at 6767 Main St. in the City of Caseville.  Contact Jamie Learman in the City Office for details. (989) 856-2102 jl@cityofcaseville.com  The bids must be in the City Office by 9:00 a.m., June 30, 2017.  The City of Caseville reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids.  E.O.E.  Licensed and Insured required.  

 

Specs: 

6” of concrete 
10 gauge wire mesh 6’ by 6’ 
Minimum 6 bag limestone mix 
Dark colored dye added 
Saw cut 10’ by 10’ or less 
All construction joints 1/2" rebar on 2’ centers 
Sealed after completion 
 
 

 


